

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH

Assistant Headteachers: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML, and Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

PD/DEC 7th June 2022

To parents/carers of pupils in Year 8

Dear parents/carers

As part of the English curriculum, students have been studying travel writing. In order to prepare for their upcoming written assessments, we are organising a trip to West Kirby beach on the Wirral on Monday 13th June.

Students will arrive at school for their normal start before being transported in school minibuses to the beach. A packed lunch will be provided for your child if they usually eat a meal from the school kitchen.

Due to the distance, students will arrive back to school later than their transport and will need collecting from school at approximately 4:30 pm.

If your child usually takes any medication between the end of the school day and 4:30 pm, can you please ensure that this additional medication is received in school the day before the trip so that we can ensure any medication continues to be administered at the correct times.

Students are welcome to bring a maximum of £5 to buy some souvenirs or an ice cream. Students are also welcome to come in non-uniform however please ensure that they are wearing clothes suitable for the weather conditions on the day.

If there are any issues with collecting your child from school at 4:30 pm, please call Mr Damms to discuss.

Yours sincerely

MR P DAMMS

TEACHER



INVESTORS IN PE⊖PLE"

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award







Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award